
 

    
   

 

Our Ref: KRO/846.JCP 

09 March 2023 

 

Dear Families 

I am writing to you with details about the two NEU strike days which are currently still scheduled to take place 
next week on Wednesday the 15th and Thursday the 16th of March. 
 
 
On those days, the school will only be open to Yr 11 students.  
 
We will offer a timetable that is similar to that which was offered during the last strike day.  Details are included 
below. If there are any students who are entitled to a free school meal on those days and are intending to stay for 
lunch, then can they please let us know by emailing us on liaison@stowhigh.com, so that the canteen can be 
prepared. For those students of year groups that are not in school, but do usually receive free school meals, we 
will look at providing families with vouchers, as we have done in the past. More information will be sent to 
families nearer the time. 
 
For our Yr 11 students, the school day will end after period 4, but students are welcome to stay for lunch and 
should they not be able to get home until the end of school, then they are welcome to carry on with their own 
private study, here in school. 
 
The buses will be operating as normal. 
 
  

Wednesday Thursday 

Tutor 
Period 

Normal tutor rooms 

Period 1 Science Maths 

Period 2 Maths Normal Options 
Subjects 

Period 3 Revision Activities Science 

Period 4 Science Revision Activities 

 
Kind regards 
 

Karl Rourke 
 
Karl Rourke-Beasley 
Deputy Headteacher 
 

 


